
FEDEHi\.L RESERVE }3_,_\NK OF CHICAGO 

Ma.reh 26, 1938 

To the Member Banks in the 
Seventh Federal Reserve District: 

A revision of all bulletins issued by this bank has 

been made, and as a result we have cancelled those outstanding 

and substituted Bulletins numbers 247 to 253, inclusive, which 

constitute all of the bulletins now in effect. Copies of the 

current bulletins are enclosed herewith; additional copies of 

a.ny of these will be supplied upon request. 

The form in which the current bulletins are issued 

is suitable for filing in the binder recently provided for the 

Regulations of the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve 

System. 

It will be appreciated if you Will execute and 

return to us the official receipt enclosed herewith. 

GEO. J. SCHALLER 

President 
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